
Reasons for Support: Nick owns a small marketing 
company in Fort Collins. He is active in the 
community and is one of the organizers of Fort Collins 
Start Up Week. In addition, he is president of his 
homeowner’s association. Nick’s positions on key 
issues align well with those of FCBR. He is creative 
and understands the need to bring a diverse group of 
residents to the table to solve important community 
problems such as housing affordability. He may not 
have a lot of experience in public policy, but he has 
devoted himself to learning about the issues and has 
sought out experts to educate himself. FCBR believes 
he can bring energy and a new perspective to the City 
Council.


